
Museum 

Mr. Don E. Crabtree 
Route I, Box 210 
Kimberly, ID 83341 

Dear Don: 

Idaho State University 
POCATELLO, IDAHO 

83201 
September 5, 1975 

I am attempting to bring some order to a number of matters which 
were unfinished when Dr. Swanson died. One concerns Occasional Paper #28, 
of which you are the author. Since it has been very popular, the Museum is 
getting low in its stock . 

I am aware that you wanted to revise this volume; but rather than 
let it go out of print, we are considering running more copies in its present 
form. We think this is the best course, rather than putting you under any 
kind of pressure at this time. Naturally, when you feel more able, we will 
run a revised edition, if that is your wish. 

The Museum, as of today, will now move administratively to the College 
of Liberal Arts. We hired a new director last week, Dr. David Wright from 
Riverside, California, and he will be here September 15, 1975. One new 
rather exciting possibility is that we might get the old Federal Building 
downtown for the ISU Museumo It is very tentative but a possibility. 

I have heard you recently had surgery and complications and certainly 
want to make things as easy as possible for you. I hope everything is going 
well for you now. 

s7f ly yo".'sJ'.? 

UM//L~---
vernon A. Lestrud 
Executive Assistant to the President 
Dean, Continuing Education and 

Innovative Programs 
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